
From: Henry Cowell   
Sent: 08 May 2025 12:42 
To: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: 7 Belvedere Road, Redland, Bs6 

 
 Application ref S62A/2025/0101.  Please regard this as an 'opposition notice' re stated 
application. Extending this from 3 flats to a 12 bed extension is far too excessive. Also the 
traffic situation is already a massive problem and this will just add to it. Please refuse this 
application to avoid any additional future problems. 
Regards Henry C Cowell and Yvonne H Cowell...  
 




